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• The State testing window begins next week.  Our 8th grade students will be 

taking the P-SAT on Wednesday, April 9th.  The 6th and 7th grade testing 
window begins on April 14th, 2024.  They will continue to take the M-STEP as 
in years previous.  Our PBIS committee sponsored an assembly on April 3, 
to inspire student engagement and participation.  This included having 12 
High School students come over and speak to our students and 
encouraging them.   

 
• Track, MS Baseball, and Softball all began spring practices last week.  We 

are hoping for the best this spring season so our teams can compete and 
progress.   

 
• There will be Middle School Dance from 6 – 8 on April 25.  This event will be 

sponsored by our Band Program. 
 

• The PBIS committee will be taking our students who qualified for our Eagle 
Power incentive program 3rd quarter to Dixie Skate on April 25th.   

 
• We held our school wide Spelling Bee on Tuesday, April 2, 2025.  These 

students will be representing Mason Middle at the County Wide Spelling 
Bee.  The winners were: 

o 6th – Madison Werner – 1st place 
o 6th – Blake Smotherman – 2nd place 
o 7th/8th – Easton Cousino and Kaylin Sachs 

 
• Students who achieved perfect attendance will receive a “Nacho” 

celebration on April 9th.  We had 45 students qualify for this incentive to 
promote school attendance.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


